
Collaboration Invitation for Leadership 

Training Initiative 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Recipient's Organization] 

[Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are excited to announce the launch of a new Leadership Training Initiative aimed at 

enhancing the skills and capabilities of public sector leaders. Given your esteemed position and 

expertise in the field, we would like to formally invite you to collaborate with us on this 

initiative. 

The program is designed to empower leaders in the public sector through a series of workshops, 

mentoring, and networking opportunities. We believe that your involvement would significantly 

enrich the experience for all participants. 

We envision this collaboration as a chance to share knowledge, resources, and best practices that 

can lead to meaningful improvements in public service delivery. We are keen to discuss how we 

can work together to achieve our mutual goals. 

Please let us know your availability for a meeting to explore this opportunity further. We look 

forward to the possibility of collaborating with you to foster leadership excellence in the public 

sector. 

Thank you for considering our proposal. We hope to hear from you soon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


